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	Description
	‘Stitch and Share’  meet on Wednesdays during term-time. The Textiles group is in the morning, 10 to 12 with a focus on machine and hand embroidery, felting, dyeing and printing fabrics. The Sewing group is in the afternoon 1 to 3 with a focus on garment making and learning to following a pattern with the support of a tutor. People come as beginners, returners or to share their expertise by practice in sewing skills.

Times are purposely arranged to fit in with parents of school age children . An informal parent led crèche is also provided for parents with pre-school age children. We also very much welcome and do have participation from other people from the immediate community of Hathershaw, for example from the over 50 years age group.  Currently ages between 23 to 91 years attend. 

The sewing group has been running since September 2014 and approximately 18 people attend each session. However in total approximately 50 people have accessed the group. The textiles group started in September 2016 and 12 people on average attend each session. 

The sewing groups provide a safe and welcoming space. Those who are isolated or lonely for whatever reason are particularly welcomed. New friendships are made and differences are embraced. Being involved in creative activities increases the confidence and self-esteem aswell as having a positive impact on mental and physical well-being.  

This project aims to meet the criteria of The Five Ways to Well Being (www.neweconomics.org). The evaluation of the success of the project is under the five headings of individuals and groups being able to be more active, to connect more with those around them, to give more to one another, learning together new skills and be more aware and notice what’s going on around them.  

Auriel and Gina are volunteers who support to make this creative environment,  a welcoming and safe space to meet. There is always a cuppa on offer.


	Days/times

	Every Wednesday during term time 10 am – 3pm: (break for lunch 12-1)


	Price

	Please make a donation

	Address

	St Paul’s Church
Broadway Street (Just off Ashton Road)
OL8 1LD

	Picture of building
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	Public transport
	Closest bus stop: ‘Broadway Street’ on Ashton Road: services 409, 425, 775 and 824

	Telephone number
	Please contact OPAL on 0161 633 5544 if you are thinking of going

	Other info
	You may want to bring some lunch to eat during the break

	Learning Disability Friend
	Gina Andrewes
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